Bobby Adkins

President, Pompano Beach Historical Society

bobby Adkins	
From: Sent: To: Subject:	Tom McMahon <tomrmcmahon@gmail.com> Wednesday, August 27, 2025 11:18 AM Bobby Adkins; Pamela Stanton Please Approve the McNab House & Gardens Project Without Delay</tomrmcmahon@gmail.com>
This Messag	ge Is From an Untrusted Sender
You have not p	previously corresponded with this sender.
Dear Members	of the Planning & Zoning Board,
	mpano Beach City Commissioner and the President of the Pompano Beach Historical Society, I am writing your approval of the McNab House & Gardens project at the upcoming meeting.
city's most sign	s been discussed and planned for years, and it is now time for action. The McNab House is one of our ificant historical landmarks, and transforming it into a public asset will preserve our heritage while enity that benefits residents, visitors, and future generations.
community sup	will only risk momentum, escalate costs, and slow the progress of an initiative that has overwhelming port. Our city has invested considerable time and resources into planning this project, and the Historical committed to seeing it succeed.
	k that you approve the McNab House & Gardens plans and allow this vital project to move forward postponement.
Thank you for y	our consideration and for your service to our community.
Sincerely,	
Tom McMahon	
Former Pompar	no Beach City Commissioner